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Response to Comment Letter EE 

Campo Band of Mission Indians 

Monique La Chappa 

December 21, 2011 

EE-1 The County acknowledges this comment and 

appreciates the Campo Band's support of renewable 

energy efforts. 

EE-2 It is not clear from this comment what specific 

impacts and issues the Campo Band disagrees with or 

why.  It should be noted that environmental impacts 

from wind turbine projects were not the reason for the 

proposed ordinance.  The County is proposing to 

update the ordinance due to (1) recent State 

legislation, (2) new current technologies, and (3) 

increased demand for small residential-scale turbines. 

EE-3 The County agrees that this ordinance would not apply 

to facilities on the Campo Reservation. 
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